GCO - EVALUATION OF PROFESSIONAL STAFF

Category R

The Director will evaluate all professional staff at least twice per school year, one being formal involving a "pre" and "post" conference with the staff member. The second will be done informally. A staff member could be evaluated more than twice per year if the Director determines additional evaluations are necessary.

The Director may implement an Improvement Plan if the Director believes the professional staff member is not meeting the performance expectations set by the Board of Trustees and/or is not adhering to the charter of the school.

WA Board Approved: | Control | Cont